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SSuubbjjeecctt
AAccttiioonn  MMeemmoorraanndduumm  NNoo  2244--004422:: Directing the City Manager to Authorize Northern Plumbing and Heating LLC to 
Renovate the Collapsed Drain Lines at the Palmer Police Department in the Amount Not to Exceed $34,500

SSuummmmaarryy  SSttaatteemmeenntt//BBaacckkggrroouunndd
In May 2024, it was discovered that the sewer drain running under the concrete in the mechanical room located at 453 
South Valley Way had collapsed.  This was discovered after the drain backed up, and a scope was used to find the clog. 
The pipe is made of cast steel and had deteriorated to the point that it gave way.  It is recommended to replace all the drains 
in that area coming from the bathroom into the mechanical room and tie into the main sewer line outside the building.  

Public Works contacted several contractors to provide a cost estimate to repair the drain. Northern Plumbing and Heating 
LLC provided the most complete (including all necessary work) estimate and was the most cost-effective.  The estimate 
provided by came in at $34,500.

There was $50,000 set aside in the 2024 Budget under Capital Projects to repaint the exterior of the Police Building.  It is 
recommended to divert $34,500 of that money to the sewer drain repair and delay painting the building until summer 2025.

AAddmmiinniissttrraattiioonn''ss  RReeccoommmmeennddaattiioonn::
Approve Action Memorandum 24-042 

Fiscal  Impact 
Tota l  Amount of funds l isted in th is legislation:     $34,500.00
Legislation creates expendi ture in  the amount of:   $34,500.00
Budgeted Y /N ?:   Y
Line Item(s):  08-50-05-6056 - PD Building Improvements

A ttachments
PPD renovation Quote

bjohnson
AM Approved






